PELTIER PROPERTY MANAGEMENT

734-945-1066
dmpeltier@gmail.com

621 Church St
Ann Arbor Mi
48104

January 22, 2018

City of Ann Arbor ZBA

I am aware of the Pizza House request for variance for a sign to be added to
the front of their building. | have seen the renderings and have no objection
to the sign. | think it will be a nice addition to the streetscape. | am a property
owner directly across the street from The Pizza House.

Sincerely yours,

Darryl Peltier




